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To                                                                            Date:  02.08.2022 

The Editor,   

Sir,   

 I request that the following message may kindly be published in your esteemed 

daily: 

TNAU - 41
st 

year Reunion of B.Sc (Agriculture) and B.Sc (Horticulture)  

1977-81 Batch  

 The old students of B.Sc (Agriculture) and B.Sc (Horticulture) who studied in 

TNAU in the year 1977-81 held their Reunion meet on 30.07.2022. The meet was held at 

the Freeman hall of TNAU which is a heritage building. 54 old students belonging to the 

above batch gathered from the entire India and also from USA and New Zealand. They are 

meeting after 41 years of their graduation and it is an emotional get together for everyone. 

To commemorate 41
st
 year Reunion, a meeting was held at Freeman Hall, the chief guest 

being Dr.V.Geethalakshmi, the Vice-Chancellor of the university. Vice-Chancellor released 

“Tatler 81 2.0 version”, a book which captures the vicissitude of life of every old student 

of the batch. 

 The Alumni collected the contribution from every member and created an 

endowment in TNAU in the name of “AGRI-HORTI 1977-81 ENDOWMENT FUND” for 

an amount of Rs. 5,00,000 (Five Lakhs) and it was handed over to the Vice-Chancellor. 

 Vice Chancellor also gave away two citations to two of the distinguished Alumni of 

the batch for excelling in their field.  

 Vice Chancellor, in her speeche appreciated the gesture of the Alumni in creating the 

endowment fund of Rs. 5 lakhs . She spoke about the vision of the University to take it to 

higher levels of performance. All the participants of the meet went around various places of 

the university to relive their student days. It was a very happy reunion for everyone who are 

now senior citizens.  
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